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OCTOBER  2016 

Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 
 

 HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

LADIES SECTION 

By  Jen Evans 

Members of the Ladies Section are requested to call 740-281-3018 (Jen) with 

any address and/or phone number changes. 

Tuesday, October 4 – Regular meeting, 6:30 p.m., Club - All attendees bring 

snacks and play games. 

Tuesday, November 1 – Regular meeting, 6:30 p.m., Club – Please bring hats, 

mittens, underwear, sweatpants, Size 4 – up for children.  Hosts:  Jo Koch/

Linda Mai 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

By Jim Hopewell, Life Members 

Slate of Officers: 

At next month’s business meeting, the Life Members will be presenting a slate 

of candidates for election in November.  Nominations will be open until the 

election in November. 

Current Officers: President: Mike Lorhman, Vice President: Jeff Lammers, 

Secretary: Deb Jackson, Treasurer: Dale Grigsby 

Trustees whose terms expire: Jerry Knappenberger, Marty Werner, Harold 

Bishop, Kevin Blackstone 

Please contact myself or Bill Snider if you are interested in filling a position or 

have someone to nominate. 

 

You’ll also be happy to know that Jim  

Wagner and I have put a good dent in the Lake Erie perch needed for the No-

vember meeting. 

 

SINGERS 

Your singers have a busy schedule!  Please plan to join them:  Friday, October 

14 6:00 p.m. at the Newark Farmers’ Market; Sunday, October 23 4:00 p.m. with 

the United German Singing Societies at St. Mary’s.  November 5 @ Germania.  

December 18 for the German Advent Service. 

The singers are also preparing for the upcoming Christmas season.  Your singers 

are your ambassadors!  Support them! 

 

OX ROAST 

Preliminary figures presented during the September business meeting indicate 

approximately $2800 income from the 64th Annual Ox Roast. 

Bar tips were earmarked for Betty’s Kids and they amounted to $166.95. 

 

 

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 

The September spaghetti dinner saw over 200 folks.  Income was $1692, ex-

penses were $774, including sales tax.  Frank Jackson turned over a check to 

the club for $918!  Please remember, we can always use help for clean=up after 

spaghetti dinners.  These monthly dinners help your club survive!  Join us the 

first Wednesday of every month.  We serve beginning at 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 

p.m.  

 

BOTTLE CAPS & ALUMINUM PULL TABS 

Our bar manager, Jeff Amspaugh, is asking for your help collecting plastic bot-

tle caps and aluminum pull tabs.  The items will be recycled and each unit helps 

a patient with life-saving treatment.  Drop off your donations at the bar.  Thanks 

in advance! 

 

ARCH UPDATE 

President Mike Lohrman hopes to have a re-dedication potluck celebration at 

the end of September or the first part of October.  Watch the website for details 

as they become available. 

 

ARE YOU MISSING OUT? 

Have you heard about the Trustees’ Ace of Spades drawing?  Your donation of 

$1 or more could win big money!  At the last business meeting, the prize was 

$800!  You MUST BE PRESENT to win—if your winning number is drawn, 

you have the opportunity to draw a card.  If that card is the ace of spades—you 

win!  We’ve gone a long time with no winner and there is a drawing after every 

business meeting and social meeting. 

 

BEAUTIFICATION 

By Trustee Marty Werner  

I agreed to take care of the flowers for the Ox Roast and could not have done it 

without my helpers!  Thanks to Jo Koch for watering & pulling weeds (we 

shared some poison sumac for a couple of weeks!).  Betty Meyer for sitting one 

evening while I planted.  John Copenhefer & Kevin Blackstone for putting in 

new timbers.  Rogers Shay, Cheryl Lohrman, Tim Blackstone & Sandy 

Bishop for mulching.  The Entertainment Committee for purchasing the new so-

lar lights.  And… All other secret gardeners!  The Fall goal is to get donated per-

ennials planted so next year is even better.  Thanks to everyone who supported 

this project!  

 

Did you know….The calendar of events is accessible on the website:   

NewarkMaennerchor.org—24 hours a day! 

 



Jack’s Septic, LLC 
Septic Tank Cleaning and  

Construction 
 
 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 

 

    740.366.3255     800.395.5784 

    

  Fax: 740.366.5728 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

51 North Third Street 

North Third Tower 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

HendersonVanatta.com 

ALL YOU CAN EAT SPAGHETTI DINNER 

OCTOBER 5, 2016 
 5:00 ~ 7:00 P.M. 

ADULTS $8 ~ CHILDREN 12 &  

UNDER $4  

 

3 SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

4 LADIES SECTION 

5    SPAGHETTI DINNER 

10   SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

11   TRUSTEE MEETING 

12   EXECUTIVE BOARD (7PM)           & 

BUSINESS MEETING (7:30 PM)  

17   SINGERS’ REHEARSAL  

24  SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

26   LIFE MEMBERS’ MEETING 

26   SOCIAL MEETING 

29   HALLOWEEN PARTY 

31   SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This space available 

$75/year 

Contact Deb Jackson 

webadmin@NewarkMaennerchor.com 


